Review Test Units 5–6

Vocabulary

1 Match the verbs with the expressions.

1 meet a in a hotel
2 watch b camping
3 stay c in an airplane
4 go d a famous person
5 fly e a soccer game

2 Complete the words for different types of books.

| 1 | a_t_b | p |
|---|--------|-----|
| 2 | h r | s t |
| 3 | ft | _ t |
| 4 | d_t_ct | t_r |
| 5 | lo o | V |

/5

Grammar

3 Write sentences using the present perfect.

| 1 | Rick / draw / a picture | |
|---|----------------------------------------------|----|
| 2 | they / see / a lot of horror movies | |
| 3 | you / not eat / at the new Indian restaurant | |
| 4 | she / call / her cousin | |
| 5 | I / not do / my homework | |
| | | /5 |

4 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Have you been / gone to Russia before?
- 2 My brother has **been / gone** to study in the U.S.
- 3 I haven't **been / gone** to the movies recently.
- 4 Where have you **been / gone?** I've tried calling you.
- 5 She's **been** / **gone** home. She'll be back tomorrow.

/5

5 Use the words to write present perfect questions and complete the short answers.

| 1 | Liz (buy) a new bike? |
|---|-----------------------------|
| | Yes, |
| 2 | Sara and Jack (start) their |
| | homework? |
| | No, |
| 3 | you (make) your bed? |
| | Yes, |
| 4 | Mark (speak) to his |
| | girlfriend today? |
| | Yes, |
| 5 | they (see) the new James |
| | Bond movie? |
| | No, |
| | /5 |

6 Complete the sentences with ever or never.

| 1 | l've | stayed in a five-star hote | el. |
|---|--------------|----------------------------|---------|
| 2 | Has your dad | flown in a heli | copter? |
| 3 | We've | seen a shark | |
| 4 | Has your mom | ı driven a Ferr | ari? |
| 5 | l've | met a famous person. | |
| | | | |
| | | | |

7 Complete the sentences with the present perfect or past simple form of the verbs.

| 1 | Joe and Camilla (leave) the party ar | |
|---|--------------------------------------|----|
| | hour ago. | |
| 2 | Laura (write) the e-mail but she | |
| | doesn't want to send it. | |
| 3 | I (read) a lot of books on vacation. | |
| 4 | We (never / visit) Cuba. | |
| 5 | Grandpa (stop) working in 2005. | |
| | | /5 |

8 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 The train has just / yet arrived on Platform 6.
- 2 Have you yet / already loaded the dishwasher?
- 3 They haven't finished their homework yet / just.
- 4 The teacher has **yet** / **just** explained the project.
- 5 I've already / yet bought some bread.

/5



Review Tests 5–6

9 Use the prompts to write sentences. Put the adverb in the correct place.

| 1 | Sheila / meet / her boyfriend (just) | |
|---|--------------------------------------------------|----|
| 2 | the head teacher / talk / to the class (already) | |
| 3 | I / not / buy / that new CD (yet) | |
| 4 | they / eat / dinner (just) | |
| 5 | Mom / do / the housework (already) | |
| | | /5 |

10 Complete the sentences with for or since.

| Complete the sentences with for or since. | | |
|-------------------------------------------|--------------------------------|------------------|
| 1 | We waited at the bus stop | an hour! |
| 2 | He has lived in Peru | _ 2001. |
| 3 | I have looked after my brother | he wa |
| | born. | |
| 4 | They've played soccer | ten months. |
| 5 | We've worked here | the store opened |

MMM.e

/5

Reading

Read about South Africa.

South Africa – the land of a thousand dreams

Here are some of the great things that you can do when you visit our amazing country.

1 _____

Have you ever been on safari or seen lions in the wild? Have you ever ridden in a jeep or slept in a tent? No? If you've never done any of these things, you could do them all on vacation in South Africa.

A great place to go on safari is the Kruger National Park. It's amazing. Millions of people have visited Kruger since the park opened in 1898. There are elephants, lions, zebra and much, much more.

There are lots of great hotels and campsites in the park where you can stay. You'll find some great tours that take you around the park in safari jeeps. If you go on a good tour, you'll see a lot of animals.

A good time to visit Kruger Park is in the winter, from June to September. It doesn't rain in the winter and it's easy to see the animals. So, if you haven't been to South Africa yet, it's a great time to visit.

If you don't want to go on safari, you'll love our beaches. Come to Cape Town, where there are beautiful beaches and fantastic hotels. What about scuba diving? Have you ever seen a shark? You can go scuba diving in Cape Town and see these amazing sharks! Don't worry, you'll be safe in our special shark cages. Thousands of people have done it, and we've never had an accident.

Many different tribes live in South Africa, The people in this photo are from the Zulu tribe. If you want to learn about Zulu culture, visit Eshowe, in Kwazulu Natal. Eshowe is a great



place to make new friends and learn about Zulu culture, for example, their colourful clothes and their dancing and singing. From Eshowe you can take a tour and visit the villages and meet Zulu people.

So, if you haven't been to South Africa yet, maybe this is the year to visit. If you come to South Africa, you'll never want to leave.

11 Read the tourist brochure. Where can you ...

| 1 | go scuba diving |
|---|------------------|
| 2 | meet Zulu people |
| 3 | go camping |





Review Tests 5–6

| 2 A | Il the statements are false. Correct them. The Kruger National Park has been open for 50 years. | 4 | Think of a festival or a cultural event that is interesting for tourists. Where is it? What happens there? |
|------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 2 | Thousands of people have visited Kruger National Park since it opened. | 5 | Think of a place to have fun. What / Where is it? Why do you like this place? |
| 3 | Winter in South Africa is from November to February. | | Vrite a tourist brochure (75–100 words) about exciting things to do in your country. Use your |
| 4 | Scuba diving with sharks is safe because the sharks are small. | i | deas from exercise 14. /1 stening |
| 5 | There is one tribe in South Africa. | 16 | Listen to the conversation and check ((✓)) wo things Ruth has done on vacation. |
| 3 A | nswer the questions. Where can you stay at the Kruger National Park? | h | ad a picnic |
| 2 | Why is the winter a good time to visit the park? | | correct answers. |
| 3 | Why is it good to go on a tour? | | a since three days.b for ten days.c since Saturday.d since ten days. |
| 4 | What can you do in Cape Town? | 2 | Has Ruth been to Cape Town? a Yes. She's already been there. |
| 5 | What can you do at Eshowe? | | b No. She hasn't been there yet.c She is still there. |
| | riting | 3 | d She's going to go there. Where did she have a picnic? a at the Waterfront c Ratanga Junction |
| al | nagine you are writing a holiday brochure bout your country. Think of these things and rite a sentence about each of them. | 4 | b in Cape Town d on Table Mountain What is the Cobra? |
| 1 | Think of a national park or a beautiful place. What can you see or do there? | 5 | a an aquarium c a shopping mall b a roller coaster d a beach Why did she leave Durban? |
| 2 | Think of an exciting thing you can do in your country. What is it? Where and when can you do it? | | a She wanted to go back to the aquarium.b She had to leave the hotel.c She wanted to visit a national park.d She wanted to go on a roller coaster ride. |
| 3 | Think of a place in your country where you can see animals / fish / sharks. Where is it? What | 6 | What animal hasn't she seen yet? a a giraffe c an elephant |



can you see there?

d a zebra

b a lion

Review Tests 5–6

- 7 She ...
 - a flew home last Saturday.
 - b hasn't flown home yet.
 - c has already flown home.
 - d has just flown home.

*|*7

/Total 100



